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             Przy Zarządzie Głównym Związku Kynologicznego w Polsce



                                                                            Podkowa Lesna 20.01.2007

Dear Friends,
as much ado has been caused by a certain polish cardi owner concerning the show which she is going to organize  in Lodz on 22nd of September,  I would like to inform You  that the Polish Corgi Club Show  with attribution of Club Winner tittles and CAC ( which is held once a year) will take place in Pruszkow, near Warsaw (as ever before) on SEPTEMBER 1st, 2007. More information  will appear on the Club site www.welshcorgiklub.pl in due course.
It is a pity that such anonymous information resulted in lots of unnecessary fuss; however - as You may have noticed - none of those was ever signed as the official information from the Polish Corgi Club, and neither was the anonymous website.
Sincerely
Miroslaw Redlicki 
Polish Corgi Club Chairman

Mirosław Redlicki

Ul. Dębowa 5
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